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14th March 2022 
Parents’ Evenings – Virtual/In Person 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Appointments for Spring Term parents’ evening appointments can be booked from 4pm today. This is a 
good opportunity for you to catch up on your child’s progress. 
 
This term, we are happy to be able to offer both virtual and in person appointments. These can all be 
booked via School Cloud at the link below: 
 

https://parkwallasey.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 

 Wednesday 30th March – In person appointments 
Up to two parents can attend for these appointments. We kindly ask that children do not attend to 
limit the numbers of people in school. Please ensure you have made childcare arrangements. 
 

 Thursday 31st March – Virtual appointments 
These will be online and can be accessed using a smartphone or laptop. You will receive a 
reminder email one hour before your appointment with a joining link. 
 

A parent guide for how to book appointments will be sent via email and can be found on our website in 
the letters to parents section. If you have any difficulty, please contact the school office and they will be 
happy to help you. 
 
Parents who do not live with their child but have parental responsibility can be offered an alternate 
appointment if they are unable to attend with the other parent – please contact the school office to arrange 
a time. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all – either face to face or virtually! 
 
Yours, 
 
 
Mrs K Dunne 
Deputy Headteacher 

https://parkwallasey.schoolcloud.co.uk/

